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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Thursday, July 6, 2023 - 06:00 am

For more information contact Shelby Teufel, City Administrator at shelbyt@pleasanthill.com or
Nici Wilson, Assistant City Administrator at niciw@pleasanthill.com.

Mayor John King further eased restrictions on the Water Emergency for Pleasant Hill Water
customers. Customers are able to resume water consumption for daily activities but water
conservation efforts for sprinkler systems are in effect, under a Phase 1 water emergency.

The use of sprinklers and irrigation systems shall utilize the following schedule. This applies to
both residential and commercial properties on the City’s water supply system.
e Addresses ending in even numbers (0, 2, 4, 6, 8) can water on Mondays, Wednesdays,
and Fridays
e Addresses ending in odd numbers (1, 3, 5, 7, 9) can water on Tuesdays, Thursdays, and
Saturdays
Customers can resume watering of gardens, washing of cars, boats, and trailers.

The emergency declaration was originally put in effect in response to reduced water supply as a
result of pump failures within the City’s water system. The elevation within the City’s water
tower has steadily increased since a pump was placed in service in the afternoon of July 4,
2023.

Phase 2 restrictions were removed on July 5.

Customers are still asked to conserve water where possible and are reminded that a boil
advisory remains in effect through at least the afternoon on Thursday, July 6, 2023.

Please continue to monitor the City’s social media (@pleasanthillmo) and website at
www.pleasanthill.com for more information.
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